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COUNCIL MEETING – 24 JULY 2019 
ITEM 9 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Luke Frost for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Environment and Transport:- 
 

“Thornaby currently has 1 street cleaner, who tries his best to cover as much of the 
town as he can with his barrow. Why at time when community groups are forming to 
help clean the streets does the Council feel the need to cut down on the service? We 
pay a lot of tax in Thornaby and the residents of the town feel let down. What can be 
done to solve a problem like litter?” 
 

 


